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ShotSpotter Program Progress Report 

Legislative Activity 
 
On January 31, 2014, Assembly Bill (AB) 693 that provides funding for the expansion of the 
ShotSpotter program was introduced into the Wisconsin State Legislature.  
 
On February 12, 2014, Captain David Salazar, Officer James Mc Nichol, and Paulina De Haan 
appeared before the Assembly Committee on Criminal Justice and provided testimony. The 
hearing concluded and the Committee unanimously voted to move the bill to the Assembly floor 
for a session vote. 
 
On February 18, 2014, the Assembly voted and AB 693 passed to the Senate. 
 
On March 18, 2014, the Senate Committee on Transportation, Public Safety, and Veterans and 
Military Affairs unanimously voted to move the bill to the Senate floor for a session vote. The 
Senate floor session vote is scheduled for April 1, 2014. 
 
 
ShotSpotter Program Notes 
 
IFC analysis of SST data revealed that for January and February 2013 SST recorded 362 
incidents of gunfire in the coverage area. For the same two-month timeframe in 2014 SST 
recorded 319 incidents of gunfire in the coverage area. This accounts for a 12% reduction in 
gunfire incidents. 
 
IFC has developed a law enforcement sensitive 21-day analysis report that is being disseminated 
to the Department personnel.  
 
IFC completed an analysis of 2010-2013 firearms related incidents that was submitted to the 
Office of Management, Analysis, and Planning for the expansion of the ShotSpotter program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*This report referenced data pulled from the ShotSpotter Investigator Portal on March 20, 2014.  
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